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STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

NOI for Seaworth Mine (Larimer Co) - Need 2 checks

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Tue, Jul 29, 2025 at 2:02 PM
To: Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Cc: rhaun@raptormaterialslic.com, "Hernandez - DNR, Alysha" <alysha.hernandez@state.co.us>, Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR
<sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>

Bcc: Joel Renfro - DNR <joel.renfro@state.co.us>, "Carter - DNR, Jocelyn" <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>, "Zuber - DNR, Rob"
<rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Hello Mr. Langenfeld,

| learned yesterday that we received an NOI to Conduct Exploration Operations on 7/23 for the Seaworth Mine in Larimer
County. The prospector is listed as Robert Haun of Raptor Materials LLC, and you are listed as the permitting contact.

Please be advised, there's a deficiency that is preventing us from being able to process this application. One check was
submitted by Raptor Materials for the amount of $2,108.00. I'm assuming this was meant to cover both the $108.00
application fee and also the $2,000/acre financial warranty that is required with the application submittal. However, we must
receive a separate check for each of these amounts.

Since the check submitted with the application (for $2,108.00) has not yet been processed, | believe we can destroy or return
it, based on your preference.

I'm including our program assistant (Alysha) and our financial warranty specialist (Sara) on this email since they handle the
checks. Please Reply All to this email and let us know when you intend to submit the separate checks for $108.00 and
$2,000.00 and what you want us to do with the $2,108.00 check submitted with the NOI application.

Just a heads up, when | tried calling the phone # provided in the application for Robert Haun (720-698-2455), it said the # has
been changed, disconnected, or is no longer in service. So once we are able to assign a file number to this NOI and proceed
with our review, please provide updated contact information (through that review process).

Best Regards,

Amy Eschberger
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

E @ COLORADO
44
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Phone: (303) 945-9014 | Fax: (303) 832-8106
Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Address for FedEx or UPS:
1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a:r-893703245567964 39 1&simpl=msg-a:r-893703245567964... 11



